
I am writing in support of HB 2357.
The public has the right to the truth about our forestry practices. What happens to our forests affects us all. We need transparency 
and independent, science-backed information. so we can support policies that protect our natural resources in Oregon.

It is also essential that the information that we give to our children in schools and Outdoor schools reflect the the truth about our 
forests. This is their heritage. Please redirect OFRI to support Oregon's environmental future.

Thank you,
Linda Schmoldt 


